
Pathway to Suicide Prevention  
for Primary Care Providers

Take your clinic to the  
next level
For a youth at risk for suicide, a primary care visit may 
be the best chance to get help. Join our program to learn 
evidence-informed suicide prevention practices backed 
by the American Academy of Pediatrics and the American 
Foundation for Suicide Prevention.

Partners for Children’s Mental Health (PCMH) offers training and consultation to help 
practices implement a youth suicide prevention care pathway. The care pathway is 
rooted in the Zero Suicide framework and includes screening, risk assessment, and 
safety planning. Since 2020, participating providers in clinics across Colorado and the 
country have learned what to do when a patient expresses thoughts of suicide and how 
to keep them safe until they receive ongoing support.ongoing support.

All clinics can receive

  Two one-hour trainings

  Two consultation meetings

Ongoing practice support and 
coaching, quality improvement 
support and data analysis

MOC4 (pediatricians) or  
PI-MOC/CME (FP/NP/PA)  
for participants
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“This program really 
helped us to feel like we 

had the tools available in clinic to 
be able to do things to stabilize the 

patient before having to send them [to the 
emergency department] - the same way 

that we would give breathing treatments, 
put patients on oxygen, etc. if they 
were coming in with a respiratory 

emergency.”  

-  PEDIATRICS WEST

To learn more and get involved, email info@pcmh.org


